
   

Physician-Ordered COVID-19 Test Collection Site 
350 Plantation Street, Worcester, MA  01604 

 

Each patient must have a physician order before presenting for COVID-19 test collection and should wait two 
hours after calling their doctor before leaving home to ensure the order has been placed. We cannot collect 
samples from patients who do not have an order in our system. 

 

Test Collection Site Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 8:15 am to 3:45 pm 

 

Upcoming Holiday Hours 
Monday, July 4, 2022 CLOSED 

 
To accommodate the required COVID-19 testing prior to a procedure that will take place immediately after the 
holiday, we are offering a home collection process for patients with procedures on Tuesday, July 5 or 
Wednesday, July 6, 2022. If you have a surgery scheduled for Tuesday or Wednesday you should come to our 
test collection site prior to Friday, July 1 to pick up a kit. 
 

Kits are available now for advanced pickup for surgeries on Tuesday, July 5  
or Wednesday, July 6 

 

Surgery Date Collection Date Drop Off Date 
Tuesday, July 5, 2022 Saturday, July 2, 2022 Saturday July 2, 2022 

Wednesday, July 6, 2022 Sunday, July 3, 2022  Sunday, July 3, 2022 
 
If you have a surgery scheduled and your doctor has ordered a home collection kit for you, here is how to get 
it. We cannot offer these kits to patients without a doctor’s order.  
 

Home Collection Kit Pickup Instructions 
Pick up your home collection kit at our 350 Plantation Street site Monday, Wednesday, Friday, 8:15 am to 3:45 
pm, from now through Friday, July 1, 2022 
 

Home Collection Kit Drop off Instructions 
                                              You must drop off your kit the same day you collect your sample 
 

Your kit should be dropped off at 367 Plantation Street, Worcester, anytime between 7 am and 8 pm. 
 
After you have collected your sample, write your name, date of birth, the date and time on the provided label. 
Follow the signs in the parking lot and place the labeled sample in the black mailbox located in the parking lot. 

 

Questions? Call Lab Customer Service at 508-334-2863. 


